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Comments: I enjoy recreating in the GMUG in a variety of ways and thank the USFS for their diligence and hard

work on this plan and in the forest.

I only have a few comments. I believe that e-bikes should be kept to only motorized trails. Trails such as 401 that

do not allow motorized travel should not allow ebikes.

There is plenty of areas to explore on an ebike, but since they can go faster and do make more noise they should

be kept to motorized areas.

The snodgrass winter trailhead is a great close to town amenity. I think that special permits should be allowed to

continue grooming snowgrass road. This area is close to town and even with grooming still allows a pretty quite

nice place to explore.

I appreciate the building of more mountain bike trails and the improvement of the motorized trails to be more

friendly to mountain bikers. I would like to see continued building of cross country style trails for mountain bikes

and not just downhill trails. 

Thanks

 

 

 


